
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Michael H. Ranzenhofer

Statement on State of the State Address

SENATOR MICHAEL H. RANZENHOFER  January 9, 2017

ISSUE: RIDESHARING, ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND SMALL BUSINESS, MANDATE RELIEF 

Albany, NY– State Senator Michael H. Ranzenhofer (R-C-I, Amherst) has issued the following

statement in response to Governor Cuomo’s state of the state address delivered in Buffalo

earlier this afternoon:

“I am disappointed that Governor Cuomo made the decision to schedule the Western New

York version of his state of the state presentation at a time when I am required, by my duties

as a State Senator, to be in the Capitol for session. I am hopeful that we can finally bring

ride-sharing services to Upstate, create more jobs by enacting real tax relief and repealing

costly, burdensome regulations for small businesses, and providing mandate relief to local

governments. I look forward to working towards these legislative goals in the days and

weeks ahead.”
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